
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  
Y6 Height and weight screening  

Tuesday 

 

Andy Little Worship time 

Bookmark sale (in support of homeless-

ness)  

Wednesday 

 

Class photos 

KS1 Drop-in 3pm 

Thursday Normal day in school 

Friday 

Christmas socks/tights mufti day (school 

uniform) - please bring an item for the 

Christmas hamper raffle; and a cake/mince 

pies for the Christmas Fair. 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Autumn term — 2019 Thursday 21st  Nov 2019 

Stars of the week 
For the week ending 14th Nov   

 
Owls:   Mariam B & Danny 
Penguins:  Elijah & Ada 
Puffins:    Harriet & Maisie 
Woodpeckers:  Cora & Jack 
Swans:    Shay B & Lily 
Kestrels:   Mia & Kye 
Falcons:   Mia & Ryan 

 
 
     

Doves:  Bella 
Owls:   Dulmie 
Penguins:   Elisha  
Puffins:   Lucy 
Woodpeckers:   Ethan 
Swans:  Theo 
Kestrels: Freya  
Falcons:  Emma 

   Safety Centre internet safety workshops for  
children and parents. 

 
Last Thursday we had a fantastic day in school with Years 2-6 
taking part in internet safety workshops. The sessions were 
really informative and the facilitators were impressed with the 
questions the children asked and the knowledge they already 
had about how to keep safe on the internet. 
 
Sadly the parent workshop was very poorly attended with  
only 5 parents joining us. The content of this session was 
excellent and in some places alarming. I would encourage 
parents to seek out more information about how to keep their 
children safe on the internet . 

TT Rock stars 
 

Just a quick reminder that 
the children are still     

competing for a place on 
our leader board for TT 

rockstars. Our current top 
ten times tables  stars are: 

Theo, Nicholas, Amelia, 
Oliver, Alesha, Harrison 

and Lauren.   

 Reception Open Morning  

for  

Parents/Carers & children 

who are due to start school 

in September 2020. 

Tuesday 3rd  

December 9.30 -11.30am 
Please book your place at the school 

office. 

Our Christmas Fair is on  

Saturday 30th November  

11am - 2pm    

We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

Thank you  
A huge thank you to Great Barford  

Post Office and Stores for  

kindly donating the  

oranges for our 

Christingle  

celebrations. 

     

 
Reminder 

All forms for Christmas lunch, performances and concerts must 
be returned to school by  Monday 25th November.  Places will be 
allocated next week and an email confirming this will be sent out. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends donations 

 

On Friday the 29th November, it is Christmas Sock day! Wear your Christmas 
socks or tights in exchange for a donation for our Christmas hampers. 

Suggestions of items ...toys, toiletries, candles, chocolates, festive gifts, sta-
tionary, games! 

Also on Friday, we are requesting donations for the Winter Fair of cakes or 
mince pies. We have sent paper plates home with your child today. If your child 
is in Nursery to Year 4, please fill your plate with cake. If your child is in Year 5 
or Year 6, please could we have donations of mince pies. All cakes and mince 
pies to come to school on Friday the 29th please. 

We wouldn't normally ask for two different donations on the same day, but the 
timing of the Winter Fair and the Christmas shows means that it has all fallen 
on the same day. 

We hope you can support both of these pleas for donations...cakes and a ham-
per donation on Friday 29th November 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday the 30th 
November at the Winter Fair, 11am- 2pm. 

 


